
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to share with you information about an up and coming music event. 

Some of you may be aware that for quite a few years now, the school choir has performed at St. 

Teath Church on a Sunday in September, in aid of ‘Save the Children’. This is a charitable event and 

has always been a pleasure to take part in.  

This year however, Catherine Sandbrook (who is the co-ordinator of this project) and I have decided 

that it would be much more viable to include other schools and create a concert! Otterham, along 

with St. Teath, St. Breward, Camelford and SJS, have therefore been asked to share some of their 

talents, along with be a guest story teller, Christopher William Hill, who is also attending - I’ve heard 

he is fantastic!  

Class One have been working fantastically in their music lessons this half term and are learning a few 

songs related to ‘This is Me’. We have talked a lot about raising self-esteem, aspirations and fulfilling 

dreams, so they have been truly engaged in their talents. It seems an ideal opportunity to share the 

children’s talents and so we would like to invite your child to take part in this event.   

The ‘Save the Children’ concert will take place on Tuesday 16th October at Sir James Smith School, in 

‘the Well’ which is in the main hall. It starts at 4:00 pm and is due to finish at 6:00pm. Your child will 

be transported there, however, they will need to be collected after the event. Your child will need to 

wear full school uniform, have a drinks bottle and a snack for this.  

Family and friends are all welcome and there will be no admission fee; however I’m sure there will 

be a collection for the charity, so any spare change will be gratefully received on the day. There will 

also be refreshments available after the event.  

It would be amazing to have all the children involved, as if successful, we hope that it will be an 

annual event. Please could you fill in the slip below and return it to school no later than Tuesday 2nd 

October - this gives us time to organise transport to SJS. 

Feel free to ask any questions, I am always available. As always, thank you so much for all your 

support. 

Kind regards,  

Miss Forbes. 

 

Please tick accordingly… 

          I DO give permission for my child  _____________________________to take part in the ‘Save 

The Children’ concert on Tuesday 16th October and understand that I must collect my child from SJS 

at 6:00pm. 

            I DO NOT wish my child_____________________________ to take part in the concert. 

 

Signed______________________________________      Date ______________ 

 

 


